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Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: Dave Atthill
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 2:19 PM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Subject: delegation

Debbie	Mountenay	will	be	attending	the	2018	Communities	in	Bloom	Symposium	and	Awards	in	
Strathcona	County,	Alberta.	Debbie	will	be	bringing	back	and	reporting	on	the	results	of	the	Judge’s	
scoring	of	the	Municipality	of	South	Huron,	that	took	place	from	July	24	‐	26,	2018.	
	
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Dave Atthill 
Facility Services Co-ordinator 
Municipality of South Huron 
Office: 519-235-2833 
Mobile: 519-857-2308 
d.atthill@southhuron.ca 
 
 


